
 
 
 
 

Bridgewater Breakfast Club Parents’ Survey 
 
 
 
We asked the parents of those children who attend the Breakfast Club what their views were 
about it and how it has helped their child.  
 
We asked to following Yes or No questions and received the following responses: 
 
My child’s attendance at school has improved: 
 
 
 
 

The children of the 8% of parents who said “No”, already 
had excellent attendance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
My child’s punctuality at school has improved: 
 
 
 
 

The children of the 8% of parents who said “No”, already 
had excellent punctuality. 

 
 
 
 
 
My child enjoys coming to Breakfast Club: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I find it easier to get my child ready in the mornings when coming to Breakfast Club: 
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My child tells me they enjoy Breakfast Club: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I have noticed an improvement in my child’s behaviour at home since attending Breakfast 
Club: 
 
 
 
 

The children of the 25% of parents who said “No”, 
already displayed very good behaviour at home. 

 
 
 
 
 
Some of the parents also gave other comments about the Breakfast Club, which are listed 
below. 
 
The staff are really friendly and nice. My child loves it. 
 
I am very happy with the Breakfast Club. 
 
We think that both of our children really enjoy going to the Breakfast Club and the lift that they 
receive from the minibus is a lot easier and the driver and helpers are pleasant, welcoming 
and nice. 
 
Before my child started going to the Breakfast Club she wouldn’t have breakfast at home 
before going to school and this is one of the reasons why I encouraged her to join. Now she’s 
up every morning ready and waiting to go and eats all of her breakfast, so now I don’t need to 
worry about her going hungry until lunch time. 
 
My child has come a long way since going to breakfast club. His attitude and behaviour has 
also improved, both at school and at home. We would both be really sad if we were to lose the 
Breakfast Club. A big thank you to all who have taken part in it. 
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